
 
Headteacher 
Mr Richard Catchpole BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

          Friday 12th October 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Friends of Busbridge CofE Junior School -  Newsletter and Fireworks Night Flyer 

Please find attached a copy of the Friends of Busbridge CofE Junior School newsletter with lots of 

information about fundraising successes and events coming up, together with a copy of the flyer for the 

Fireworks event coming up on Monday 5th November. Book your tickets early for this spectacular event! 

 

Tag Rugby Festival at Guildford RFC on Wednesday 14th November 

On Wednesday 14th  November (1pm to 3pm), November Lions Sports Academy (with the help of Guildford 

RFC) are running a Waverley schools Tag Rugby festival at Guildford Rugby Club (Broadwater Pavilion, 

Guildford Road). I am pleased to say that we have entered a team for Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5 (Year 6 will 

be on a trip to Haslemere Museum that day). I seem to remember that in Spring 2018 some parents helped 

us to lead/coach the year group teams on the day. It would be wonderful if some parents who know the 

ins and outs of tag rugby could once again help us on the afternoon of Wednesday 14th November. If this 

is you, please contact the school office or myself directly.  

 

Reminders: 

Parents’ Evenings – Monday 15th and Wednesday 17th October: Please arrive in plenty of time for your 

appointments and so that you can view your child’s work in their classroom. Please also note that the 

village hall carpark is not available for parking so please park considerately away from the school – thank 

you. 

 

Chocolate DoubleDay – Thursday 18th & Friday 19th October: Please remember to return completed 

consent forms by Tuesday 16th October latest as requested in the letter sent out this week. Please also 

remember it’s normal mufti on the Thursday and chocolate themed mufti on the Friday.  

 

Photos: don’t forget to place orders for your child’s school photograph by Friday 19th October to qualify for 

free delivery to school Friday 9th November (see contact sheet sent home this week). Orders placed after 

the 19th October will incur a P&P cost. 

 

A full school newsletter will follow next week – have a great weekend. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Richard Catchpole 

Headteacher 

    

Busbridge CE (Aided) Junior School 
Brighton Road 

Busbridge 
Godalming 

Surrey 
GU7 1XA 
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